
BSC Claim for Changes from Base Date Design Information (BDDI) to IFC. 

tie basic position 

BSC has notified circa 41 occasions to date where they consider that the IFC drawings issued are 

different from the BODI drawings such as to be a Notified Departure and therefore a mandatory tie 

Change. 

No Estimates have been provided to date to identify and prove this assertion and these are awaited. 

tie's position is that the design production responsibility rests with BSC. BSC are required to carry 

out and complete the design. If there are design changes from BODI to IFC then BSC need to 

demonstrate properly to tie, who made the revisions, what happened to these revisions under the 

design review process, how these revisions go beyond normal design development and completion 

of the design and why any design revision has been necessary such as to result in a tie Change. Until 

this procedure is complete, tie is not committed to a Notified Departure. 
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